
Building Inspections - Re: Re: Fast Track building permit application 77 Walnut St. 

Yes. They are fine with the other documentation he submitted.

On Fri, Mar 18, 2016 at 8:56 AM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
wrote:

Are these OK to proceed?
-Brad

>>> Eric Favreau <eric.j.favreau@gmail.com> 3/18/2016 8:50 AM >>>
I hope these will work for this project.
Please let me know if you need more info.
Thanks
-Eric

On Fri, Mar 18, 2016 at 8:26 AM, <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Eric
You still need to provide a complete application package. Pictures and an application does not complete 
the application package. Plans are required. Please see highlighted documents required. 
Once we get a complete package, we can enter it. 

>>> Building Inspections 3/17/2016 8:31 AM >>>
Eric
Your permit still needs to go through review process. Even with the fast track, the permit can take on 
average, 15 business days; once paid. Please see attached for process.

>>> Eric Favreau <eric.j.favreau@gmail.com> 3/16/2016 9:25 PM >>>
Hello, I spoke with Tammy on the phone today about completing a fast track building permit. I am 
replacing a failed frost wall with 4 new footers and frost piers. The frost wall supports the beam which 
carries the homes covered and enclosed porches. We will remove deck boards and the front stair in order 
to gain access to the foundation of the decks. Once the foundation work is complete, we will replace the 
deck boards and stair and fix any trim. We will also be re-jacking the porches to their proper height.

I am attaching the fast track application along with annotated pictures of the site. Please let me know if 
you have trouble finding my comments on each picture.

Thank you very much. I am hoping to begin work this Monday, March 21st.

-Eric Favreau
Spindrift Carpentry
207-807-0784

From: Tammy Munson <tmm@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/18/2016 9:21 AM
Subject: Re: Re: Fast Track building permit application 77 Walnut St.
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--
Tammy M Munson
Director of Inspections
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street Rm 315
Portland, Maine 04101
Office: (207)874-8703
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